

Michael J. Sheehan, Esq. Senior Counsel Phone: 603-724-2135 Email: Michael.Sheehan@libertyutilities.com

November 21, 2022

Via Electronic Mail Only

Daniel Goldner, Chair New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429

Re: IR 22-076 Electric Distribution Utilities
Investigation of Whether Current Tariffs and Programs are Sufficient to Support
Demand Response and Electric Vehicle Charging Programs

Dear Chairman Goldner:

On behalf of Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty, attached is an Affidavit of Publication demonstrating that the Order of Notice, dated November 15, 2022 in the above-referenced docket, was published on the Liberty company website on November 17, 2022.

Thank you for your assistance with this matter. Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Michael J. Sheehan

Millian

Enclosure

cc: Service List